
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20210015. 

John Plescow 
Monday, June 27, 2022 9:52 AM 
Consumer Correspondence 

Diane Hood 
FW: TO CLK Docket# 20210015 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Monday, June 27, 2022 9:21 AM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: TO CLK Docket# 20210015 

From: rjordi <rjordi@hughes.net> 
Sent: Saturday, June 25, 2022 5:33 PM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL Double Billing for Base Charge 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/27/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 04264-2022 

How has your service to the consumer better serve the consumer when you have allowed Florida Power & Light 
to "double bill" the "base" charge when a consumer has used less electricity to save? This would normally be a 
"fraudulent" practice if it was not ok'd by your department. You have already placed the burden of corporate 
profits for the benefit of shareholders instead of consumers with the over one thousand kilowatt surcharge to 
fund their (FPL) pursuit of electric vehicles and solar panels on the consumer instead of the shareholders. How 
does the PSC justify its mission statement with these outrageous practices that clearly benefit FPL over the 
customer? This board should resign and a new one that is responsive to the citizenry should be 
elected/appointed. If you honestly believe in the mission, review/ reverse your previous actions and become pro 
consumer again instead of beholden to the "Corporations". 
Not respectfully, 
Mr Jordi 
A Consumer of Florida Electricity 
Panama City, Fl 32401 
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